ﬁTransforming Care

Conference on LGBTQ+ and HIV Health Equity

TCC Abstract Submissions

The 9% annual Transforming Care Conference, “Carrying the Torch,” will take
place on Thursday, October 10, 2024.

TCC brings together healthcare providers, researchers, activists, and community
members who share a commitment to LGBTQ+ and HIV health equity. Abstract
submissions may include presentations, workshops, and panel discussions
related to HIV and LGBTQ+ Health Equity.

Tips for your TCC abstract
- Review the TCC abstract guidelines before you begin.

Have your presentation prepared prior to writing your abstract.

This will make it easier to summarize your presentation, and it prevents the
need for editing after submission.

Provide only the information necessary to explain and answer your research
question.

Keep language clear and concise. Avoid adjectives and scienti ic jargon.
Review your abstract. Read it out loud and have someone review it.

An abstract of a manuscript will follow the organization of your presentation,
workshop, or panel discussion.

Abstracts for the 2024 Transforming Care Conference are due by July 15.
Submit your abstract here

For more information about the Transforming Care Conference, please contact
Jan Huebenthal, PHD, He/Him/His
JanHuebenthal@equitashealth.com

For help preparing your abstract, please contact

Rachel Hetrick, MPH, She/Hers
RachelHetrick@equitashealth.com

EquitasHealthinstitute.com

@ Equitas Health

Institute
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